
From: Abby Evankow [mailto:abbyaustin@myfairpoint.net]  
Sent: Tuesday, May 30, 2017 3:44 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Please reject the Northenr Pass project 
 
To the Site Evaluation Committee, 
 
Back in 2009 the Northern Pass project might have possibly helped lower electricity prices, but over the 
last several years we’ve seeing the growth and advantage of locally sited, clean, renewable solar and 
wind energy throughout our state.  Northern Pass is not designed to serve the public interest and 
certainly not the citizens of New Hampshire or the Pessamit Innu First Nation.  It is designed to maximize 
corporate profit.  Please serve the best interest of your citizens and our state’s future.  Deny the 
Northern Pass transmission line through our northern forest - it is not in the public interest. 
 
Respectfully, 
Abby Evankow 
6 Loups Garou Rd 
Gorham, NH 03581 
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